VELUX America Inc.
Greenwood,
South Carolina
SC 29648-5001
United States
PO Box 5001

To: Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046-1609

Date: 04-01-2018

To Whom It May Concern:

Ladies and Gentlemen:

We, the undersigned, hereby authorize LCIE Bureau Veritas to act on our behalf in all matters relating
to application for equipment authorization FCC ID: XSG-831593 including the signing of all documents

related to this matter.
Any and all acts carried out by LCIE Bureau Veritas on our behalf shall have the same effect as acts of

our own.

We also hereby certify that no party to this application is subject to a denial of benefits including FCC
benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of Anti-drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.5.C 862.

Sincerely,

Jens AKks&l Thomsen
Elgctric Safety and EMC/RF engineer



